
Maitland Public School - Canteen Licence 
 
Tenders are called for the licence of the School canteen for the school year 
Commencing 2018, for a term of 2 years with a mutually agreed option for an 
additional 1 year period. Annual school enrolments will be approximately 430 
students. 
 
General enquiries and requests for a Tender Information Package should be referred 
to: 
 
Janelle Lavender 
School Administration Officer 
Maitland Public School 
Telephone: 4933 65 32 
 
Tenders must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked “Confidential - School 
Canteen Tender” and sent to: 
 
The Principal 
Maitland Public School 
70 Elgin Street 
Maitland NSW 2320 
 
Tenders close at 3pm on 16/03/18. 
 
A tender visit and briefing session is available by appointment. 
 
All applicants must make themselves familiar with clause 2 of the tender offer. 


